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Walter Williams - Removal of bike rack at 7968 Kercheval
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From: Mac Farr <mac@thevillagesofdetroit.com>

To: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>, Erik Nordin <erik@detroitdes...
Date: 2/20/2018 2:19 PM

Subject: Removal of bike rack at 7968 Kercheval

Ce: Terra Castro <info@detroitbodygarage.com>, Richard Doherty <dohertyri@de...

Erik-

When you're back out here, can you please remove the bike rack at 7968 Kercheval? The building
owners refusing to provide a deed to demonstrate ownership in connection with the permitting
process.

Walter-
Please remove the location in question from the permit application. I'll have the deeds over to you
today for the other two locations.

Kind Regards,

Mac Farr

Executive Director

Villages Community Development Corporation
7900 Mack Avenue, Detroit MI 48214
313-486-2900

mac@thevillagesofdetroit.com
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